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INVESTMENT SCAM ALERT! - PREMIER’S FAKE FACEBOOK ACCOUNT 
 
Limpopo Provincial Government would like to seriously warn the people of the 
province and beyond, of the scam that has been doing the rounds on social 
media platforms disguised as Premier Mathabatha’s account. The social media 
post urges people to invest a certain amount of cash (R3000.00) for “greater 
rewards”. Although it is profiled by Premier Mathabatha’s picture, it is not his 
account. It is a fake account, created by mischievous people who are out to 
deceive and rob our people of their hard earned money. 
 
Premier Chupu Stanley Mathabatha is the servant leader of Limpopo Province 
and will never be involved in anything that would derail developmental 
aspirations of the people of this province. This act is therefore frowned upon and 
condemned with the contempt it deserves. The Premier calls on all of you to be 
vigilant and not fall prey to these tactics. Please spread the message and let us 
help law enforcement agencies to bring this perpetrators to book.  
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